
 
 
 
 

 
 

2022 SURFACE TREATMENT 
PROGRAM 

 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
Circle P Paving is tentatively starting construction on this project the week of July 18, 2022.  
The work will consist of some spot repairs, and the application of surface treatment. The 
work will take approximately 1 week to complete, across multiple locations (weather 
permitting). 
 
During this construction period there may be some inconvenience to you, and we respectfully 
request your patience and co-operation. There will be temporary road delays as the 
contractor completes the surface treatment process, but the road will not be closed at any 
time. Access to driveways will be affected on a rolling basis as the work progresses. Work 
hours will typically be 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday to Friday. 
 
If you have any questions throughout the project concerning the work, please feel free to call 
the following: 
 
 
Town’s Project Manager: Kiefer Paton  905-468-3266 ext.319 
   
 

PROJECT NOTICE 
July 15, 2022 

 

All future project notices will be delivered to the affected property 
and posted on the Town’s Website (www.notl.org). 


